
SUNSET STRIP COMPLETE STREETS 

PROJECT IN SUNRISE 

 

Project Overview 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has awarded a $3.4 million contract to Roadway 
Construction LLC for improvements along Sunset Strip from Nob Hill Road to Sunrise Boulevard in Sunrise. 
Construction began June 12, 2017 and will be completed in summer 2018.  
 
 
Project Improvements 
• Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the roadway 
• Upgrading crosswalk ramps to meet ADA requirements 
• Adding roadway lighting 
• Upgrading existing drainage structures and adding one new drainage structure east of NW 68 Avenue 
• Replacing the signalized intersection at NW 64 Avenue with a roundabout 
• Replacing the four-way stop sign at NW 19 Street with a roundabout  
• Reconstructing sidewalks in various locations 
• Adding bike lanes throughout the corridor as follows: 

 Nob Hill Road to NW 15 Street: Eliminating a travel lane by milling, resurfacing, and restriping to 
provide one 12-foot travel lane and a 6-foot bike lane separated by a 3-foot striped buffer  

 NW 15 Street to Sunrise Boulevard: Widening the road to accommodate 5-foot bike lanes   
 At the intersections of Nob Hill Road, Pine Island Road, University Drive and Sunrise Boulevard, 

two through lanes will be maintained in each direction and the road will be widened to provide a 5-
foot bike lane  

• Upgrading signs and pavement markings 
 
 
Traffic Impact 
• At least one lane in each direction will remain open during construction.  
• Access to residences and businesses will be maintained at all times. 
• Full overnight closures are expected between 9 p.m. and 6 a.m. for approximately one week at NW 19 Street 

and at NW 64 Avenue during the construction of the roundabouts. 
• Lane closure information will be provided in the weekly traffic report distributed by FDOT. For more 

information, contact Dayana Diaz using the information provided below.  
 
 
Project Updates 
The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, 

please email rguerrero@corradino.com 

 
 

Updated September 4, 2018 

For Additional Project Information and Updates 

Contact Mrs. Rebecca Guerrero, Community Outreach Specialist  

Phone: (954) 940-7605 | Email: rguerrero@corradino.com  
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